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Meghan S. Everard

From: Sarah Lund <sjlund@adacounty.id.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 9:48 AM
To: Meghan S. Everard
Cc: Assessor Mail; Elizabeth Mahn; Abbey R. Germaine; Moon Kim
Subject: RE: Ada County Drainage District No. 3 - Budget and Assessment for FY 2024

Hi Meghan, 
 
Yes, I have received this document!  Sorry, this email got lost in my inbox, so I appreciate the follow up.  Also, going 
forward, Moon Kim will be the primary contact for all things property tax related.  Feel free to conƟnue to copy me, but I 
will be more in the background. 
 
Have an amazing day! 
 
Thanks, 
Sarah 
 

From: Meghan S. Everard <MSE@elamburke.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 12:20 PM 
To: Sarah Lund <sjlund@adacounty.id.gov> 
Cc: Assessor Mail <assessormail@adacounty.id.gov>; Elizabeth Mahn <emahn@adacounty.id.gov>; Abbey R. Germaine 
<arg@elamburke.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ada County Drainage District No. 3 - Budget and Assessment for FY 2024 
 

 

Sarah, 
 
Attached is the signed resolution approved by Ada County Drainage District No. 3 approving the budget for FY 2024 and 
setting the assessment. Please note that the assessment will stay the same at $8.00 per parcel. Please respond that 
you have received our submission. 
 
Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Meghan Everard | Legal Assistant 

 
251 E. Front St., Ste. 300 | Boise, ID 83702 
T: (208) 343-5454 | E: mse@elamburke.com  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside Ada County email servers. Do not click on links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Verify the sender by mouse-hovering over their display name in order to see 
the sender’s full email address and confirm it is not suspicious. If you are unsure an email is safe, please report the email by 
using the 'Phish Alert' buƩon in Outlook. 




